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President

Floyd Edwards

(719) 310-9182

Vice President

Jackie McClintock

(719) 231-0335

Treasurer

Joan Lucia-Treese

(719) 660-6022

Secretary

Norman Wodell

(719)  210-3806

Asst. Secretary/Treasurer

Ken Grant

(719) 235-6934

Board Meeting 
April 14th 
April 22nd 
5:30 pm 

4770 Horizonview Dr. 
Colorado Springs, CO 

80925 
 

Save the Date: 

Payment Due – April 15th 

Late Fee Charged – April 26th 

 

Meter Read Date – April 30th 

SHUT OFF DAY – May 3rd 

($60.00 Reconnection fee) 

(Habitual Offender Additional $100.00 Deposit 

Required) 

We are looking for volunteers to run and facilitate the Zoom meetings for the Board Meetings 

which are held twice a month.  We have limited staff and funding to manage the Zoom 

meetings.  If you are interested, please contact Jackie McClintock at 

jackie.mcclintock@coloradocentre.org.   

 

We are in the process of upgrading all the water meters in the District.  This will require entry in 

the home for approximately 15 minutes and our staff does wear protective coverings to ensure 

your safety.  Please make sure we have updated contact information including phone number 

and email address to ensure a smooth transition to the new meters. 

We would appreciate everyone’s cooperation to remain off the soccer field to allow the new 

seedlings of grass to become established.  Having residents/pets stepping on the freshly planted 

grass seed will hurt the growth and will not allow it to become the lush green grass we all can 

enjoy once established.
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